
 

 

 
 

 
Parent/Carer of: 

26th March 2018 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
PAYMENT FOR SPECIALIST MUSIC (INSTRUMENTAL/VOICE) LESSONS: SUMMER TERM 2018 

 
Your child is currently taking specialist instrumental/singing lessons at Cardinal Pole. 

 

You are reminded that you are required to make a contribution of £30 per instrument (including 
voice) per term, payable at the start of each term.  (GCSE Music students receive one lesson free of 

charge, but payment must be made if they choose to study a second instrument/voice.) 
 

Payment should be made by cheque (payable to Cardinal Pole Catholic School) or cash, and handed in to the 
Main Office in Reception, by Friday 27th April 2018 at the latest. 

 

Please note that most lessons are due to re-commence in the first week back after the Easter holidays (W/B 
Tuesday 17th April 2018), but some will start the following week.  We have a new piano teacher (Mr Kent) 

who will be teaching on Mondays and Thursdays.  It is your child’s responsibility to check the timetables 
posted on the Music Department notice boards in the T Block and note the date and time of their first 

lesson. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Dr C Maxim 

Head of Music 
 


